Dear Boat Owner,

You have bheen advised that Belton Lake is infested with zebra
mussels. With the closure of Pier 36 Marina, we want to work with
you to ensure all zebra mussels have heen removed and all water
is drained before launching your hoat into another body of water.
We have identified three locations in the Belton area that are
experienced with providing hoat decontamination services:

Anything Fiberglass, 5250 FM 439, Belton, TX 76513 (254) 669-1796
Marine Outlet, 4410 S. General Bruce Dr., Temple, TX (254) 773-9931
Texas Boat World, 303 W Central Texas Expy., Harker Heights, TX (254) 669-9151

We will also bhe holding two complimentary hoat inspection
events to help ensure you are in compliance and not
transporting hidden zebra mussels. We recommend having your
boat inspected after decontamination.
August 22 and September 12, 2015
8 am until noon (or until the last boat in line is inspected)

Bell County Expo Center parking lot
301 W Loop 121, Belton, TX 76513

(Enter from the 1-35 service road at the marquee sign.)
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ek For more information, contact TPWD at (800) 792-4263.
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